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Flag Officers and Board Members,

I will try to attend tonight's  Board Meeting however my wifi connection is not always that good.

It is, my opinion, an unneeded expense to hire a person to conduct a survey of the breakwater.

There are several members in the club, Tom Becker, Alison Mazon, Kevin Stenberg, Tom Stringfield and Myself, that have
more than enough experience and knowledge to look over the breakwater and determine the condition of the logs, stringers
and decking.

In fact I looked it over about eight years ago and identified 31 stringers that were in need of replacement because of rot.

There is no need to spend $39,000. to have a survey done.

Ron Moran


